
City of Portsmouth 

Portsmouth, NH 

 

Police Department 

Addendum #1 

Bid#19-19 

Ford Explorer Utility Interceptors 

Issued:  September 14, 2018 

 

Due to the fact that Ford Motor Company is no longer taking orders for the 

2019 Ford Explorer Utility Interceptors, Bid 19-19 Ford Explorer Utility 

Interceptors bid has been cancelled and will be rebid at a later day for the 

2020 year model. 

 

End of Addendum 

 

 


